GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO

Puerto Rico Tourism Company

April 6, 2020

ADMINISTRATIVE BULLETIN NUM. FY-20-003

To All Innkeepers:

Due to the events related to the CODVI-19 emergency and in the best interest of our tourism
industry, the Puerto Rico Tourism Company (“PRTC”) issues this Administrative Bulletin Num. FY-
20-003 to postpone the room tax filing deadline as per Article 28 of Act 272-2003, “Room
Occupancy Tax Law”, for the periods of March, April and May 2020, which are due on April 13,
May 11 and June 10, 2020.

Accordingly, it is hereby established that there will be no fines or penalties as a result of the non-
compliance with this provision, as the PRTC extends the filing deadline until Friday 10, July, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact our Room Tax Division at the following numbers, and
we will be glad to assist you: 787-289-1716, 787-289-1717 and 787-289-1718.

Sincerely,

rla Campos
Executive Director



